
   

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/NOV.2023-24/85     Date: 21/11/2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

 
 

Please note, we are going to the Doll House visit tomorrow i.e Wednesday 

22
nd

 November 2023.  

Kindly send your wards in the regular school uniform with their identity cards 

along with their favourite food, water bottle and a napkin. 
 

  

    

Regards 

 

Pre-Primary  

    
 

 


